
February 4, 2013 Maureen Lantero
Winter Park, Colorado 80482-0805 

RE: Mike Klebba—Klebba Custom Builders and Earthwise Landscaping 

I would like to personally recommend Mike Klebba.   

We built our house 7 years ago with another builder.  Since then we have needed many 
tweaks and Mike has been there to help us.  We had a leak in our attic that was draining 
into our kitchen and Mike quickly identified the problem and fixed it.  After that he 
became our go to guy.  When we decided to add storage above our garage Mike was our 
man.  He and his workers showed up on time, cleaned up after themselves and completed 
the job on time and on budget.   

We then changed our landscapers to Earthwise after seeing the wonderful work they did 
next door to us.  They added a beautiful raised garden if front of our home.  They take 
care of our routine yearly maintenance. Turning on and off sprinkler system and keeping 
the weeds under control.  They have done a wonderful job and I couldn’t be happier.   

Our current project is adding a fire pit to our deck.  I originally thought with our 
composite decking this would not be possible.  Mike found the correct materials for the 
job and we are almost complete.  

As you can see we have used Mike Klebba for many projects and will continue to use 
them in years to come.  They are reliable and do a great job. 

Maureen Lantero 


